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Visit of Ambassador Okada to St. Lucia 

 

On November 15, 2018, H. E. Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan to Saint Lucia, 
had bilateral meetings with Hon. Allen Chastanet, Prime Minister of Saint Lucia, and 
Hon. Sarah Flood-Beaubrun, Minister with Responsibility for External Affairs. 

During the meetings, they shared the progress update of development cooperation 
projects, exchanged views on difficult challenges facing SIDS (Small Island Developing 
States), and reaffirmed the partnership in the international fora. 
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